
 

Do you have an NRM event you would like 
us to promote? Please contact Mel Durack 
at melanie.durack@peel-harvey.org.au
or 0455 166 780
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NRM is the management of natural resources such as land, water, soils, plants and animals. It brings together land use 
planning, water management, biodiversity conservation and sustainability of industries such as agriculture, mining, 
tourism, fisheries and forestry.

Another 500 seedlings to help Tunbridge Gully
We had a great day with the year 5 and 6 
students from Boddington District High 
School at the Tunbridge Gully planting 
event. 

The event is part of the Tunbridge Gully 
Restoration Project, coordinated by 
PHCC through funding from South32 
Worsley Alumina with a focus on 
controlling invasive weeds, conducting 

restoration activities and building 
community partnerships. 

We would like to thank all the volunteers 
from South32, Newmont Boddington 
Gold and Friends of the Reserves – 
Boddington (Inc.) as well as the students 
and teachers who joined us and worked 
hard to plant 500 seedlings (flowering 
shrubs) around the creekline.

M a s s i v e  c o m m u n i t y 
t u r n o u t  f o r  W a n d e r i n g 
p l a n t i n g  d a y
The second planting day for the 
Wandering Lions Walk Trail project was 
held on Saturday 30th June.  Over 60 
volunteers from the community came 
along to support the event.  Mel, Kate 
and Julie from PHCC thoroughly enjoyed 
working with this great little community 
on the day! 

The project is coordinated by Wandering 
Lions and is funded through a State NRM 
Grant. PHCC is also a proud sponsor 
of the project through the Australian 
Government’s National Landcare 
Program and Newmont Boddington Gold.

PHCC will be even more visible now in the 
Hotham-Williams community, look out and 
give us a wave if you see us out and about!

H o t h a m - W i l l i a m s 
g e t s  a  C a r !

melanie.durack@peel-harvey.org.au
www.peel-harvey.org.au

These projects are supported by the Peel-Harvey Catchment Council through funding from the State NRM 
Program, Newmont Boddington Gold, South32 and the Shires of Boddington, Cuballing, Wandering and Williams


